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Dear GV Members, 

As I am sure you have noticed, we keep increasing the number of 

programs and services we are offering, and our calendar is getting 

increasingly crowded! I hope you regularly look at our on-line 

calendar as we sometimes have updates throughout the month 

with additional information that was not available at the time we 

printed the newsletter.   

Our first Monday Happy Hour is now being held at Mai Thai-3251 

Prospect Street.  They have a nice area they set aside for us, and 

their food and drink offerings are extensive and delicious! If 

possible, call the office when you want to join us so we are sure to 

have a large enough space reserved. 

This month’s excursion is on Sunday, March 11 to the National 

Gallery of Art. Our popular “Chat With” series feature landscape 

architect Jane MacLeish on March 18.   Read more about these 

programs on the back of this newsletter. 

Georgetown Village members have two opportunities to see the 

World Premiere musical Dave. This show from a Tony and Pulitzer 
Prize Award-winning creative team is adapted from the Oscar nominated 
film.  Dave tells the story of high school teacher (and presidential 
lookalike) Dave Kovic, who is hired by the Secret Service as a stand-in for 
the Commander-in-Chief. When the President falls ill under less than 
"presidential" circumstances, Dave is thrust into the Oval Office to avoid a 
national scandal, and must find a way to gain the trust and love of the 
American people...and the First Lady. 
 
Tuesday, July 17-Village Night at Dave-Waterfront Village has arranged 
to reserve 25 Tickets at only $59.00 each. Payment In Advance Only 
Attendance is limited to members of Washington-area senior villages and 
their guests. You may call 202-656-1834 or email your seat request to 
events@dcwaterfrontvillage.org.  

Thursday, August 2 at 1 pm special ticket pricing will be available 
for $53.00 each (usually $74+) Register as soon as possible to get the 
best seats.  Please notify GV office if you wish to get tickets to DAVE by 
March 7 or sooner as this will sell out and we want you to be able to see 
it. 

Looking forward to seeing you at one of our many programs, 

Lynn 

          
Mondays 
March 5 

Happy Hour-Mai Thai-3251 

Prospect Street NW  
March19 

10:15 am-Book Discussion-

Pachinko-1415 31st St. NW  
 

Tuesdays 
March 20 

5:30 Happy Hour-Morton’s 

March 27 

Arena Stage-Hold These Truths 

Movie Night-Details TBD 

April 3 10:30 am-Kenwood 

Cherry Blossom viewing 
 

Wednesdays 
March 7 & 21   

10:30-Portable Electronics 

Support Group-GV Office 

March 14 

12:30 pm-Men’s Lunch @ 

Paolo’s -1303 Wisconsin Ave. 

5:30-Volunteers Training 
  

Thursdays 
March 1,8,15,22 & 29 

10:30 am Coffee Talk 

St. John’s 3240 O Street NW 

March 1 &15 

1 pm-Trader Joe’s 
 

Fridays-Safeway  
 

Saturday 

March 17-Spring Yard 

Cleanup 
 

Sundays 

March 11 

1 pm-National Gallery of Art 

Outliers and American 

Vanguard Art 

March 18 

1 pm Chat With-Jane 

MacLeish 

http://www.georgetown-village.org/


 

“Outliers and American Vanguard Art”-Sunday, March 11 at 1 pm 

Join Village members for a Gallery talk about this unique exhibit.  Folk artists and self-taught artists have 

always had a role in modern American art, but the boundaries have shifted and changed over time.  

This major exhibition looks at how these artists have intersected with more mainstream artists.  More 

than 250 works are included in the show, ranging from paintings and sketches to quilts and Polaroids.  

Gallery Talk at 1, followed by viewing the exhibit.   

There is also a Concert at 3:30 pm, “Janoska Ensemble” in the West Building, West Garden Court. 

Chat With Jane MacLeish-March 18 -1 pm 3743 Upton Street NW 

This month’s Chat With speaker is Jane MacLeish acclaimed landscape and garden designer.  Jane 

has been involved in the world of gardens for over thirty years during which time she has overseen 

the development of large estates, small gardens and everything in-between. Some of her work has 

been on projects of general interest, including projects for two Vice Presidents of the United States, 

work on the garden of Blair house, and work for the great families of America.   

Jane believes that gardens should be fun, artistic, shabby, full of art, places to laugh and weep, 

places to touch the soul…and gloriously soothing to all.  They do not have to be large or expensive, 

they should enhance our lives. Jane will share some of her amazing experiences while hosting us at 

her home, so we can enjoy her garden. 

This member-only program offers you the opportunity to interact with Jane MacLeish in an intimate 

setting, hear her ideas.  Attendance is limited to the first 20 people who sign up, if you are interested 

in attending get in your reservation early. 

Spring Yard Clean-Up-March 17 Sign up by March 9 

Our office was contacted by Veritas City Church, they are moving to Georgetown from Arlington 

and looking to volunteer in the neighborhood.  They have offered to do a Spring Yard Clean-UP for 

our members on March 17. Please call the office if you would like some assistance with your yard. 

   Spring Fundraiser, May 10 and Other Upcoming Dates for Your Calendar 

Our events and development committees are busy getting ready for our annual fundraiser.  If you 

have a good relationship with a local business that would be willing to give a donation of money or 

products, please contact the office and we will get you the necessary paperwork.  If you are 

interested in helping on the committees be sure to let us know! 

On Tuesday April 3 we are going to stroll through the beautiful Cherry Blossoms in Chevy Chase’s 

Kenwood Neighborhood.   Sign up by March 28 if you are interested in joining us-we are 

carpooling. 

Thursday, April 12-Coordinating Health Challenges Through the Years-We are presenting a panel of 

experts to help you think through your future needs, and how they can be met with the assistance 

of the Village and other professionals. 


